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MEMO 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: February 22, 2011 
 
At the meeting on February 28, 2011, we will honor a student who recently won the State Chess 
Tournament.  
 
GBS junior Gauri Manoj won the state chess tournament in Peoria, Illinois, February 11-12.  
Gauri plays Board 1, the most difficult level out of the eight, and went undefeated throughout the 
tournament. 
 
Gauri’s performance brings great recognition not only to him, but also to our schools and GBS 
specifically as well.  We are very proud of his performance.  Gauri and the chess club sponsor, 
Mr. Hicks, will be present on Monday night for recognition. 
 
	
  
	
  


